CITY OF STANDISH

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

April 13, 2010 – 1:00PM

CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS – 399 E BEAVER STREET
STANDISH MI 48658

1.
CALL MEETING TO ORDER

Chairman Hillman called the meeting to order at 1:13pm.

2.
ROLL CALL

PRESENT

Curt Hillman, Chairman

Ruth Caldwell, Vice Chairman
Mark Winslow, Mayor

Terri Marx, DDA Member

Aggie Mitrzyk, DDA Member

Sue Stein, DDA Member

ABSENT:

Kim Hadd, DDA Member
Keith Sivier, DDA Member
Dana Wiltse, DDA Member
ALSO PRESENT:

Michael Moran, City Manager

Janice Cuttitta, Administrative Assistant
3.
PUBLIC COMMENTS

None
4.
APPROVAL OF AGENDA
5.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Motion by Vice Chairman Caldwell, seconded by DDA Member Marx to approve the minutes of the regular DDA meeting on February 9, 2010.  All yeas, motion carried. 
6.           APPROVAL OF FINANCIAL REPORT

Motion by DDA Member Stein, seconded by Vice Chairman Caldwell, to approve the financial 
report as presented.  All yeas, motion carried.
7.    OLD BUSINESS
A.  2009-2010 Grant Program

Discussion was held regarding this year’s Grant Program.  All Businesses, with the exception of North Forest Café, have completed their projects and have been reimbursed.
B.  STREET SIGNS DELIVERY DATE
Discussion was held regarding the delivery date of the new street signs for the City of Standish’s downtown district.  Administrative Assistant Cuttitta confirmed that they are in and will be put up as soon as the weather gets nice.  
C.  BANNER INSTALLATION
Discussion was held regarding the new banners for the street poles on Cedar Street and Main Street.  They are in and already installed.
D.  PARKING LOT ON CORNER OF MAIN AND CEDAR
Discussion was held regarding the possibility of putting up a clock on the corner of Main Street and Cedar Street.  Administrative Assistant Cuttitta will be contacting Verdin Clock Company to set up an appointment.
E.  STREET LIGHTS SOUTH OF LIGHT
Discussion was held regarding new lighting being put up on the two corner buildings, Bushwackerz and Dollar Daze to brighten up that intersection during the evening hours. 
8. 
NEW BUSINESS

 2010-2011 Grant Application

Discussion was held regarding the 2010-2011 Grant Applications.  The Grant packets were sent out
the first part of April.
9.
OTHER BUSINESS

None.
10.        
ADJOURNMENT
  
With nothing further to come before the DDA, Chairman Hillman adjourned the meeting at  
1:30pm.                       
___________

Janice Cuttitta
Recording Secretary

